BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS FIRE DISTRICT NO. 1

April 13, 2020

BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS, Fire District No. 1, 490 Lloyd Road, Aberdeen, NJ. In accordance with Governor Murphy's Executive Order against public gathering and for the Health, Welfare and Safety of the public, the Fire District 1 Aberdeen, Board of Fire Commissioners meeting of April 13, 2020 has been rescheduled to coincide with the meeting scheduled for May 11, 2020 and is subject to renotification of any emergency action needed. E. Paul Percussi, Secretary to the Board. This announcement was posted in the Asbury Park Press and on the District's website.

Gary Bellone	Excused
James Foley	Excused
James Lauro	Excused
E. Paul Percussi	Excused
Vincent Vinci	Excused
Janet Capo	Excused
Robert DeBold	Excused

Allen E. Falk Excused (Board Attorney)

Due to the Corona Pandemic the next open public meeting of the Commissioners will be held on, May 11, 2020.

Vincent Vinci

President, Board of Fire Commissioners

jc